
 

 
 

 
 
Date:  10-8-2014                          From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

  (707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Burglary of Church         Case:  201404772 

            
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 
 On 10-07-2014, at approximately 9:00 a.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call 

regarding a burglary at the Sacred Heart Church located at 2085 Myrtle Avenue, Eureka. 

 

 When the investigating deputy arrived at the church he met with a church staff member who 

pointed out a front window to the right of the front door, which enters into the sanctuary. The window had 

been smashed in with an unknown item. The smashed window created a hole large enough for unknown 

suspect(s) to enter the sanctuary. The suspect(s) located the church collection box and stole it. Damage to 

the window is estimated to be over $500.00.   

 

 Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 
 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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